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In allegato la lettera originale

Nazionale, 19/09/2011

Rioprtiamo il contenuto della lettera di conferma dell'affiliazione della USB al WFTU: 

 

 

Athens, September 19, 2011

To: Unione Sindicale di Base (USB)

ITALY

 

Dear colleagues, 

With much pleasure, we welcome you to the big family of the World Federation of Trade

Unions.  

We are happy to inform you that the WFTU Secretariat has examined your application
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documents and your affiliation has been approved. However, on the basis of the WFTU

Constitution, your demand will be typically approved on the next WFTU Presidential Council.

For updated information you can check the new WFTU Web site, www.wftucentral.org,

where you can find our latest news and announcements in different languages.  

We are sending also a form to be filled in by your organization for a more efficient

communication. Please send it back as soon as possible.

Once more we welcome you to the WFTU rangs.  

Militant greetings

THE SECRETARIAT
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